
From:   Brian Miller   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   March 06, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0073-EX-CM-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The reason for the modification is due to the fact I made a mistake and listed 50kHz as the bandwidth for
all bands, which is incorrect.  The 909.75-921.75MHz bands should be 5MHz for the bandwidth.  Any
additional questions please let me know.


